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Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation of D O letter No F 1 -10nA14(CM) dated 22d October, 2014 fromProf Ved Prakash, chairman, UGC and subsequent D o letter No r 16-22/2A14rcu)dated 24th october, 2014 from Dr. K p srngh. jo,nr secretary, uGC regarding sardarPatel's Birth Anniversary (31stoctober,201ii Spreading the message of unity, safetyand Security

Further to above, the UGC has decided that the Registrar of your universrty will act ascoordinator for conducting these activrtres and tfie contact details of the Registrarincluding name, telephone number, mobile number and email lD have been forwardedto the Ministry of Human Resource Development for therr perusal. lt is requested thattelephone lines be kept open and email be accessed on regular basis for furtherinstructions, if any, in this regard. The registrar will aiso be responsibte for organizingthese activities in the affiliated colleges of ine universitv

to kindly conduct ail the activities as requested by UGC
:ol9,r.j:9 by your Universfy and affitiared Coileges to
by 4"'of November.2014

You are, once again, requested
and send details of all activities
UGC on ugc.aqtior"ltOqfna il.com

With kind regards,

Yours

C/r--2-o---

The Vice-Chancellor
All Universities

Copy to : The Registrar, All Universities.

(Jaspal Sandhu)


